December 18, 2022

Mr. Slater Turner

Lookout Mountain District Ranger
USFS Ochoco National Forest
3160 NE 3" Street

Prineville, OR 97754

REF: Lemon Gulch Trails Project #58831
Dear Mr. Turner:

Attached is a copy of a letter addressed to you from my husband. 1 have read the letter,
am familiar with the project and in agreement with the contents of the attached letter. 1
am particulary concerned that

1. The general public was not involved early on.

2. That no EIS has been requested in view of the lack of science and professional,
technical evaluation, especially in regards to the major areas of wildfire, grazing,
wildlife, and invasive plants.

I urge you to request an EIS be ordered and the general public be invited and included in
all future proceedings.

Sincerely,
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